" natonal organization with atfiiated local groups working__

Uderlumet 7. February 1965
Dear Friend,

As we promised you, this is the reminder and schedule for the CORE
Legal Conference to be held at the Park-Sheraton Hotel at 55th Street
and Seventh Avenue, New York, New York, beginning Friday aftermnoon,
February 19th and extending through the early afternoon Sunday,
February 21st, This will give those who want to spend an extra day
Harodcobons in New York a chance to avail themselves of the rest -of Sunday and
Sney Holanae:  February 22nd, Washington's Birthday,

e M. Houser

Martin Luther Kin The Conference will start Friday afternoom at.2:30 P.M., with the
David Livingst registration beginning at 2:00 P.M. There will be no registration
A JiMGE fee! Obviously, this invitation is extended not only to you per=
sonally, but as well to any lawyers whom you care to invite. The
only charge will be for the dinner-Saturday evening at $7.50 per
person, It goes without saying that wives and friends, male or
female, are welcome, not only to the dinner, but to any session.of
the Conference as well should they wish to come,
We enclose an applicatiom card, which we hope you will send back ™~
. as quickly as possible in the selfvaddressed envelope, so that we
may make all the necessary arrangements with the hotel. We also
enclose a reservation card which you can use if you-choose to stay
at the Park-Sheraton, stamped and self-addressed, which can be
mailed directly to the hotel. Incidentally, there is free parking
for guests staying at the hotel. Obviously, you are free, however,
to stay wherever -suits your. convenience,

Major papers are being prepared and will be distributed at the
Conference by active civil rights attorneys and experts, as well as
shorter papers on a variety of other subjects which we believe will
be of interest to attorneys attending the Conference,

We are extremely fortunate that Chief S.0, Adebo, Permanent Rep=-
resentative of Nigeria to the United Nations and a barrister, will
be our guest speaker at the dimmer Saturday night. You will all
remember the remarkable address by Father Drinan last year and 1
know this will be equally rewarding.,

Please let us have your earliest response.

Sincerely,

s Enclosures/ - Carl Rachlin
CR:hdl General Counsel



